
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021 12:45:01 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 6:29 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Paul Machaka

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would to think a lot of Hydro one customers are feeling the negative effects of the pandemic which obviously has
hit their pockets. I think we need competition so charges don’t skyrocket, hiking prices should not be jumped into
just because it’s the easiest path for the company, I’m sure there is millions lost in inefficiencies within the hydro
suppliers.  I would like to urge hudro one to look at long term solutions to keeping prices within reasonable range.
Paul.

Rockland.

-- Attachment --




